
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2004 
 
 
Electronically and Airborne Express Mail 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Washington Utilities & 
   Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Six-Month Review of Qwest Corporation’s 
 Performance Assurance Plan 
 Docket No. UT-033020 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed are an original and six copies of Eschelon Telecom, Inc.’s Response to 
Qwest’s Petition for Clarification, which were filed electronically today in connection 
with the above-referenced matter.  By copy of this letter, all parties have been served 
pursuant to Exhibit A of Order No. 02.  Also enclosed is a certificate of service. 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Tobe L. Goldberg 
Senior Legal Secretary 
Eschelon Telecom, Inc. 
612-436-6084 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Parties of Record (electronically and U.S. Mail) 
 


